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Chaplin now part of Sustainable CT

TRACI HASTINGS
CHRONICLE STAFF WRITER

CHAPLIN — The Town of
Chaplin is now part of Sus-
tainable CT.

The statewide initiative
promotes best practices and
resources for sustainability.

Sustainable projects in-
clude the development of
arts and culture, walking and
biking paths along streets,
renewable energy and recy-
cling programs, watershed
management, diverse hous-
ing opportunities, economic
support for local businesses
and more.

Sustainable CT

Local Actions. Stolewide Impac!.

The initiative was devel-
oped through the Institute
for Sustainable Energy at
Eastern Connecticut State
University and the Connect-
icut Conference of Muni-
cipalities.

It is funded in part by
the Emily Hall Tremaine
Foundation, the Hampshire
Foundation and the Common-
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Sense Fund.

It allows Chaplin to con-
tinue to participate in effi-
cient energy and economic
programs, access resources
and staff, and, in 2019, after
completing steps toward cer-
tification, to receive funding
in 2019.

There is no cost for Chaplin,
or any town, to participate in
the initiative.

The Chaplin Board of Se-
lectmen approved the partici-
nation in Sustainable CT at

the regular monthly meeting
held earlier this month.

According to Lynn Stod-
dard, the director of the
Institute for Sustainable En-
ergy, more than 40 percent of
Connecticut municipalities
have joined Sustainable CT.

“We are thrilled that
Chaplin has passed a resolu-
tion to join Sustainable CT,”
said Stoddard.

“The program builds on
many current success stories
in our communities to cre-
ate and support more great
places to live, work and play.
We are looking forward to
working with the town as
they pursue Sustainable CT
certification”
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